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Thomas P. O’Neill
Senior Counsel
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Via UPS and E-mail

January 2, 2009

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Utifity Money Pool Agreement

Dear Secretary Cottrell:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission, in accordance with RSA Ch. 366, are nine (9) copies of a
Utility Money Pool Agreement dated as of January 1, 2009, relating to EnergyNorth Natural Gas,
Inc. dlb/a National Grid NH. This enclosed agreement renews the agreement that is currently in
place and is a complete copy of the original agreement that is on file in the records of the company.
A copy of this letter and the enclosed agreement is also being sent directly to Mark A Naylor,
Water and Gas Director.

Please contact me if you need anything further.

Very truly yours,
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Enclosures

cc: Mark Naylor, Water and Gas Director
Steven V Camerino, Esq
E-File

201 Jones Road, Waltham, MA 02451
T: 781-907-1809 F: 781-907-1659 thomas.p.oneill~us.ngrid.com


